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DON’T MISS THE PREMIERE OF THE 
UIPM LIVE TALKS WITH SEBASTIAN 
DIETZ

The first ‘UIPM Live’ webinar is only days away.

This new video concept aims to spread knowledge about UIPM Sports to a global audience via 
social media, and the first member of the UIPM Family to feature will be Sebastian Dietz, who will 
give an athlete’s perspective on career management and transition.

You can catch the discussion with Sebastian Dietz on Thursday, February 16th at 8 PM (CET).

All you need to do is call up the UIPM Facebook page at this time, and you can watch the webinar 
live. If you miss it, you will be able to catch up by watching the video through the UIPM 
Educational Platform.

https://www.facebook.com/theUIPM/


We aim to this new initiative as broad as possible by featuring everyone from athletes and 
coaches to volunteers and tournament organisers. So please help us by sharing news of this 
special new opportunity among your friends, family and followers.

See you on Thursday!


